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INSPECTION REPORT 
 

Report Issued: Apr 22, 2022 Inspection Result: PASSED 

    

Permit Number: SPRPL220346 

Issuance Date: Apr 07, 2022 

Property Address: 2300 MT WERNER CIR;  

Applicant: Luke Murray 

Contractor: HASELDEN CONSTRUCTION LLC 6950 S. POTOMAC ST.   CENTENNIAL, CO  

80112 (303) 751-1478 

To construct: This is a brief narrative requesting a building permit, for construction work to 

occur at the mentioned building during the  

month of April 2022. The projected work will occur from 4/13/2022 thru 

4/29/2022. The work to be performed is  

preliminary to the extensive piping replacement project to occur in the near 

future, under a separate permit. This scope  

of work is limited to repairing existing piping and piping investigative efforts 

only.  

The following contractors will be working on the project:  

Haselden Construction, Steamboat Springs CO.  

Falcon Plumbing and Heating, Grand Junction CO.  

  

The following work will be performed during this period.  

1. Repair pipe leak in boiler room.  

a. Copper piping  

b. Ball valve.  

c. Pressure reducing valve.  

d. Pipe supports @ 10’-0” o/c.  

e. 1-1/2” pipe insulation.  

2. Limited pipe insulation removal in the mechanical/boiler room.  

3. Existing piping investigation to determine pipe conditions both internally 

and externally on Levels 2 and 5. This  

will consist of removing one pipe elbow on each level to get a visual on 

internal pipe condition.  

4. Repair leaking pipe on level 5.  
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a. Copper piping  

b. Couplings  

c. Pipe supports @ 10’-0” o/c.  

d. 1-1/2” pipe insulation  

5. There will be no drywall removal, repair work during the work at this time.  

 
 

On this day we have inspected your construction for Plumbing Final Inspection and we find the 

following result of the inspection.  If there are any questions, please call the inspector at the 

address below. 

Comments: New galvanized section in 5th floor ceiling has been installed and supported 
correctly. Copper boiler connection lines that were replaced are installed correctly. All lines are 
leak free, final approved. 
 
Corrections: 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Silas Ebbert 
Inspector 
sebbert@co.routt.co.us 


